Echoes from Wimbledon. From the News of Sept. 14. Owing to the building not being completed, school will not open until Monday, September 24th. Tom Michaelson and Tom O'Sad returned Tuesday after a trip across the water to their native soil, Norway. They were gone several months and enjoyed their visit. Fred Wessell had the misfortune to get some cinders in one of his eyes Wednesday which put the "blinker on the blink" and Fred was obliged to quit work for a day. Because of priority and strength of claim, Langdon distanced Wimbledon and Courtenay in their joint appeal for the meeting of the Synod of North Dakota in October. Mrs. Carl Reglein, of Fountain City, Wis., arrived Tuesday evening and will visit her daughter, Mrs. Joe Christ here for a few weeks. Mrs. Christ is not enjoying very good health at present. Alonzo Petitt and Miss Ollie Ellifson were married by Judge Irgens at Valley City Tuesday. The groom is engaged as stenographer at More Bros. and the bride is a daughter of Mrs. Ed McCormick. Her many friends are glad to learn that Miss Josie Hemp is well pleased with her position as teacher in the school at Westhope. She had twentythree pupils enrolled in her room the opening day, and writes her parents that they are taking great interest in their studies.